November 1, 2021

Dear Assisted/Independent Living Families & Responsible Parties,

After testing residents and staff through the weekend and today, we have three additional residents and one additional staff member who tested positive.

As a result, we will have to continue to restrict visitation, maintain the quarantine, and continue to deliver meals through Monday, 11/8/21. I'm sorry to have to keep extending the deadlines, but we need to keep these measures in place until we know we've stopped the outbreak. I realize that we are all frustrated as this drags on. We are having a third party contractor conduct extra sanitation cleaning on Wednesday as an extra preventative measure. We will keep you posted.

As always, contact me with any questions. Thank you.

Aaron Baker, Administrator/Owner 330 562-6171 x201

abaker@annamariaofaurora.com